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Roxanne Maher

From: Anne Roberts-Pierson <ar-pierson@att.net>
Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2024 9:06 PM
To: Elizabeth Burdick
Cc: Town Council Group; Alex Samalot; Anna Wynn
Subject: Re: 3rd quarry application: Experts for Town of Ledyard ?

Thank you Liz. I hope this "process of considering" is a speedy one and the retention of experts paid 
for by the applicant is imminent based on the land use regulation time table for processing land use 
applications.  
 
I very much look forward to hearing, and soon I hope, about any progress related to retention of 
experts for the Town. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Anne RP 
 
On Wednesday, August 7, 2024 at 07:59:44 AM EDT, Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org> wrote:  
 
 

Good morning, Anne, Thank you for your email.  The Town is still in the process of considering the extent of and/or 
proposals for various independent reviews requested by the public to date for Application #24-8SUP24-9CAM of GFI, LLC 
at 1737 & 1761 Rte. 12.  I will advise further as more info is available.   

  

  

Regards,  

Liz Burdick 

Director of Land Use & Planning  

Town of Ledyard 

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339 

Telephone: (860) 464-3215 ~ Email: planner@ledyardct.org 

TOWN HALL HOURS: MON-THURS, 7:30AM – 4:45PM  

  

From: Anne Roberts-Pierson <ar-pierson@att.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2024 9:08 PM 
To: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org> 
Cc: Town Council Group <TownCouncil@ledyardct.org>; Alex Samalot <zoning.official@ledyardct.org>; Anna 

 You don't often get email from ar-pierson@att.net. Learn why this is important  
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Wynn <land.use.asst@ledyardct.org> 
Subject: 3rd quarry application: Experts for Town of Ledyard ? 

  

Dear Liz, 

I was hoping to get this question answered tonight at IWWC mtg during public comment as you were present there and it 
could have saved you some time but as IWWC Chairman didn't seem to want you to answer the question that I asked in 
public comment, here it is again, verbatim to when you first received it on August 1, 2024. 

  

Hope I/we can get an answer about this in a timely manner. 

   

There are now many letters of concern from Ledyard residents on record (see exhibits attached to July 11, 2024 P/Z 
agenda where you are placing these) requesting that the Town of Ledyard seek out and retain experts in various technical 
fields, paid for by the applicant (GFI), regarding the 3rd P/Z quarry application submission by GFI. 

  

Can you share with me, who can share with them, whether or not this retention of experts for the Town of 
Ledyard has taken place ?  

  

If so, which areas of technical expertise are we talking about?,  

  

If not, why not ? 

  

Thank you. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

Anne Roberts-Pierson 

4 Anderson Drive 

Gales Ferry, CT 06335 

  


